
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greater Sudbury Utilities will be accepting applications for summer student employment 
from Thursday, December 12, 2019 to Friday, February 21, 2020. 
 
Students who are enrolled full-time in a post-secondary institution during the academic 
year, or who have completed their last year of secondary school education with the spring 
term and intend to return to school at the end of their period of summer employment, are 
eligible to apply.  College and University students will receive preference for employment. 
 
Students who were employed by Greater Sudbury Utilities during the summer of 2019 and 
are eligible for re-hire must complete an application form to be considered for 
employment during the summer of 2020. 
 
Summer Student Application Forms are available at GSU, located at 500 Regent Street, 
Sudbury, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. or on GSU’s website at 
www.gsuinc.ca. 
 
The deadline for applications is Friday, February 21, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. They can be 
emailed to humanresources@gsuinc.ca or dropped off at 500 Regent Street. 
 
For further information please visit our website or contact the Human Resources 
Department at 705-675-7536. 
 
Only those candidates selected for an interview will be contacted by Friday, March 20, 
2020. 
 
If you are selected to participate in the recruitment process for the position to which you 
have applied and require a disability-related accommodation, please notify the Human 
Resources Department. 
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